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FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD
WASHINGTON

ADDRESS OFFICIAL. CORRESPONDENCE TO
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

September 5, 1935

- .

SUBJECT: Member Bank Call Report
for June 29, 1935,

Dear Sir:
We are forwarding to you under separate cover
copies of the Board's Member Bank Call Report
No. 66 showing the condition of licensed member banks
on June 29, 1935, Please forv::ard a copy to each
member bank in your district that has expressed a de-

sire to receive copies of call reports as issued.

Very truly yours,
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" J.R. Van Fossen, Ass't, Chief,

Division of Banlk Operations,
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TO ALL FEDERAL RESERVE AGENTS
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